
From: Allana
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: END State of Emergency
Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 7:06:41 PM

Dear Premier,

I am writing to you to advise that I do not support any further extension to the Queensland State of Emergency
which is due to expire. 

My reasoning is as follows:

*COVID-19 Pandemic has passed and your 2 weeks to flatten the curve is now more than 720 days ago

*data supports that Queensland has had less death from COVID-19 than that they would usually have from
influenza in any given year.

*data also suggests that the median age of people dying with COVID-19 is greater than average life expectancy
and these people are dying of other Pre existing illness but from COVID-19.

*Your no jab no job mandates are unfair and unreasonable when everyday people like myself are working to
provide for their families and not off handouts from the government.

*The experimental ‘vaccine’ is not tested and the latest release of the Pfizer data regarding adverse affects is
alarming.

*small business is suffering

*our school age children our suffering

*our families are suffering

*our mental health is suffering

The only logical thing to do is to end the state of emergency to allow Queenslanders to return to some sort of
normality and live their lives. 

This must end.

Allana Milfull

Sent from my iPhone

Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 1066

Page No. 1




